DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

OFFICE OF
‘ « UNEMPLOYMENT
/N COMPENSATION

FRAUD ALERT

If you receive a suspicious email from

the DC Department of Employment
Services or DC Networks, do not click
the link and do not share any requested
information. You can find more
information and all of the ways District
workers and employers can report and

prevent fraud on our website here.
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